
September 2, 2020 

Parents and Guardians 

                                                    Kyushu Bunka Gakuen 

Elementary and Junior High School 

                             Principal   Makoto Momotsu 

                                                       

Notice: Temporary closure due to the approaching typhoon No. 10 

 I would like to take this opportunity to thank you, the parents, for your continued support and 

understanding of our school's educational activities.  

  As of today, September 4, the weather forecast for Typhoon No. 10 moving north and 

approaching the Kyushu area has been announced. 

 Therefore, in order to ensure safety, we ask that you take the following precautions 

                   記 
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Monday September 7, 2020 - Temporary School Closure 

⚫ Students will be informed tomorrow (Saturday, September 5) about how to spend the 

day off. 

⚫ The scheduled "School Lunch Tasting Event (for parents of 1st grade students)" will 

not be held. 

⚫  The meeting will be postponed to Monday, September 14. We will be sending 

handouts today to reconfirm your participation. 

⚫ The Hanazono School Children's Club will not be opened for safety reasons. 

⚫ September 8 (Tue.) is scheduled to be a normal day. 

⚫ In the event of a change in the course of the typhoon, we will notify you via email. In 

the event that we are unable to contact you or your family, we ask that you give 

priority to your own safety and contact the school at a later date. 

⚫ Various news outlets and government officials have been using words such as 

"special warning level," "ferocious," and "threat of serious disaster even if it does not 

make landfall," as well as numbers indicating the magnitude of the typhoon, it seems 

that we need to be very vigilant in preparing for the worst-case scenario. 

⚫ Please be prepared for the worst and secure your safety and take action as soon as 

possible. 

 


